
Updated advice as at 10 March
regarding novel coronavirus

The Australian Government has provided further updated fact sheets on the novel 
coronavirus for the education and training sector in particular around travel restrictions 
being extended to people travelling to Australia from Iran and South Korea.

The updated Department of Health fact sheets can be found by following the link on the 
Department of Education, Skills and Employment website. We will continue to advise 
you each time these fact sheets are updated.

Please regularly check the website to help ensure that you are using the latest version 
of these fact sheets. 
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